
重要通知 | 关于搭乘土耳其航空前往中国大陆的“一票”规定

鉴于当前卫生状况以及配合疫情防控，土耳其航空决定对经由伊斯坦布尔转机飞往中国大陆的

旅客严格执行“一票”规定。

自 2022 年 1 月 11 日起，凡销售(新票)土耳其航空从境外始发任一点经伊斯坦布尔转机回中

国大陆的客票，均需遵守“一票”规定。如客票出票日期为 1 月 11 日之前，则不受此规定影

响。

请乘客及各大机票代理商严格遵守此规定，如您所持客票为非联程机票，将会在首个始发点被

拒绝登机。

Enforcement of 1 single ticket rule for Turkish Airlines passengers

travelling to Chinese Mainland as from 11 January 2022

In view of the current health situation and cooperation with epidemic

prevention and control, Turkish Airlines has decided to strictly enforce the

"one Single ticket" rule for passengers who are flying to mainland China via

Istanbul.

From January 11, 2022, all new tickets of Turkish Airlines which is from any

point to mainland China must strictly abide by the "one single ticket" rule. If

the ticket was issued before January 11, it will not be affected by this rule.

Passengers and the related ticket agents are requested to strictly abide by

this rule. If the ticket isn’t single ticket, passenger will be rejected at

the first departure point.
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